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commentletters

From: Jane Negri <grammynegri@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:13 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Board Meeting Feb 

I do not feel it is fair to our San Juan Water District to decide in Feb what our water cuts should be, 
we have done an excellent job of conserving and fell down a little in Dec. Remember this is the month 
of Christmas and with many out of town guests there were more showers and toilet flushes. This 
decision should not be made until April when we have a clear idea of how much water we will have. 
What is the rush??? Thank You, Jane Negri, 4502 Olive Ranch Rd, Granite Bay , (resident since 
1974) Sent from my iPhone 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


